
From: Roslyn Garfinkel roslynsue@yahoo.com
Subject: reference letter

Date: November 5, 2014 at 3:59 PM
To: Jacqueline Hosford jacqkam@gmail.com

Dr. and Mrs. Leonard Garfinkel
151 E 83 St #5GH
New York, New York 10028

rg: Jacqueline Hosford

To whom it may concern:

Approximately one year ago, we purchased an upper east side, three bedroom-three bathroom co-op apartment that had not been
renovated for over 30 years.  Under Jacqueline's supervision, we did a total renovation converting it into a two bedroom-two bathroom
apartment. Her ability to create 
ideal room proportions on a macro level combined with her meticulous attention to detail has given us a finished product that is better
than anything we could have ever imagined.

Working with Jacqueline has been an exemplary exercise in professionalism, creativity, and good humor. 

It is with great pleasure that we write this letter of recommendation and should you require more information, please feel free to contact
us.

Sincerely,
Roslyn and Leonard Garfinkel

11/5/14
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